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Parkfield School

                       20-22 Christchurch Road

Bournemouth

BH1 3NL

Email: office@parkfield.bournemouth.sch.uk
Website: www.parkfieldschool.org
Telephone: (01202) 208370

Executive Headteacher: Ms A Prout

10th February 2017

Dear Parents / Carers,

Visit to Dorchester - Dorset County Museum and Tutankhamun Exhibition

As part of our studies next term, we are pleased to confirm that we have organised an educational visit for the Year 3 students to the Dorset County Museum and the Tutankhamun Exhibition in Dorchester.  This is a one day trip on Thursday, 9 March, 2017. 

The trip is linked to our current International Primary Curriculum (IPC) topic of Treasure, which focuses largely on archaeology; and will give the children a fantastic first-hand experience of both local Roman history and what Tutankhamun’s tomb, one of the greatest treasures ever found, would have been like when first discovered by Howard Cater in 1922. 

On that day, the children will need to arrive at school promptly at 8.40 am for a 9.00 am sharp departure. We will be returning to school at approximately 4.00 pm (which is 40 minutes later than the usual end time for the school day).  The children should wear full school uniform and bring a waterproof coat.  They will also need to bring a packed lunch and a drink in a rucksack.  If you are in receipt of free school meals, please see the slip below for further details.

For the trip to go ahead we are asking for a voluntary contribution of £15.00 per student which includes entry to the museum and transport costs.  The educational visit will unfortunately not be able to operate if sufficient money can’t be raised.  Payments should be made through Wisepay via the school website.  Please complete and return the reply slip below to the School Office by Wednesday 1st March at the latest.  
We are sure this will be an unforgettable learning experience for the children, and will enhance their enthusiasm and understanding of a really exciting topic. 

Yours sincerely.

Mr Cattani and Mrs Hanson

Year 3 Teachers
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Year 3 Visit to Dorchester - Dorset County Museum and Tutankhamun Exhibition 


Thursday 9th March, 2017





Name of student: ________________________________________	   Class: __________________





I have made a contribution of ________ for the trip through Wisepay     �





My child is in receipt of Free School Meals and I would like to order a packed lunch   �





Signature (Parent/Carer): _________________________________     Date: _______________________





Contact number: ________________________________________
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